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18/28 18 September 2018 

Greetings to you all, 
 
A Night at the Oscars 

The production is in full swing and we are half-way 
through our performance schedule.  The children are 
really excited and everyone has worked really hard to 
bring this show alive.  My thanks to the parents for 
assisting with getting children prepared, the teachers for 
putting the work into their class performances and 
especially the kids for their patience, resilience and 
resolve to give their best performance time and again.  
Pictured here is Hayley Van Hellemond and Sammy 
Madden directing Room 2 in the last rehearsals before the 
show.   

Last night we noticed it got really hot in the hall.  Not 
surprising given the numbers in there.  For those attending 
tonight, leave your jackets at home.  We will be doing our 
best to keep the place cool, but expect to be warm. 

There will be still photos and videos available post 
production.  Keep your eyes peeled.  Good luck to all our 
performers for their final night! 

Riley Fenn 
Riley has been selected to attend the National Halberg 
Disability Games on October 6th and 7th.  He is competing 
in swimming, badminton, athletics, soccer and table-
tennis.  Congratulations Riley, I hope it goes really well!  
Good luck. 

AIMS Games 
Our AIMS team returned tired but happy from the National 
AIMS tournament last week.  They won some and lost 
some, but took down a couple of giants and frightened a 
couple more.  This was an excellent reflection on the 
calibre and belief of the coaching staff (Mike and TK) the 
parents and the kids.  Well done to the squad.  You 
represented the school famously. 
 
Term Dates for 2019 
Iôve started to get a few inquiries about our term dates for 
next year.  I will be sitting down with the school leaders 
later this week and finalising these.  I hope to be able to 
publish them in next weekôs newsletter.  I appreciate your 
patience. 

That's all for this week.  Hope you are enjoying the warmer weather.  Daylight saving starts very 
soon.  A sign summer is nearly with us. 

Regards, Keith and the staff. 
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HOTDOGS 
Hotdog orders need to be in by 9am Thursday 20th September. Hotdogs will be Friday 21th 
September.   Order form attached. 
PLEASE NOTE: WE WILL NOT ACCEPT ANY HOTDOG ORDERS ON FRIDAY 
MORNING.  ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 9AM THURSDAY.  Thank you. 
 
 

ROUND THE BRIDGES 2018 
If you would like to compete in this annual event please register 
at www.roundthebridges.co.nz.  It is being held on Sunday 18th November 2018.  
 
AG DAY 
AG DAY:  Entry for Ag Day is now closed.  If we have received your child/ren entry, form a 
note was sent home yesterday to say they are entered.  If you did not receive this notice but 
did send an entry form in, please get in touch with the Ag Day committee urgently  
 gsagcommittee@gmail.com.   Thank you,  Ag Day Committee. 

WINTER SPORTS 
Thanks to everyone who celebrated a successful winter sports season with us on Saturday. 
A few platters were left behind after Saturday, these are in the hall kitchen. 
Players ï if you still have your shirt please return it to school this week. Invoices will be sent 
home for any uniforms that have not returned. 
Coaches ïgear bags and jackets need to be returned this week as well. 
 
TEAM PHOTOS 
Team photos are now available for order.  Please complete the attached order form and 
return to the office with payment.  Orders need to be in by 28th September (last day of the 
term). 
  
SUMMER SPORTS 
Team lists will be sent home this week. 

PRODUCTION DVD  
Production DVDs are now available for order.  Please see order form attached and return to 
the office with payment.  Orders need to be in by 28th September (last day of the term). 

LOST PROPERTY  
We are getting a massive collection of lost property again.  Please have a look to see what is 
yours.  Lost property can be found outside room 5/6.  Any items left at the end of the term 
will be donated to charity.   
 
WHATS COMING UP 
September 17-18 Production 

 28 Last day of Term 3 

October 15 Start of Term 4 

 19 AG Day 

 22 Labour Day 

 23 Group Day 

Regards, 

Keith, Catherine, Sammy, Nicky, Katrina, Jaimee, Grant, Karen, Marie W, Trina, Angela, 
Rachael, Michelle C, Nicola, Sam, Dee, Michelle P, Fiona, Dynelle, Tracey,  Marie G, 
Rebecca, Amanda, Alex,  Amy, Alison and Blair. 

http://www.roundthebridges.co.nz/
mailto:gsagcommittee@gmail.com


AMERICAN  HOT  DOG  ORDER  FORM  -  FRIDAY 21th September -   $3  PER  HOTDOG 

ORDERS  MUST  BE  IN  BY  THURSDAY 20th September  

please place in the letter box on the office desk 

 

Name............................................................................................................  Room........ 

 
No.of hotdogs é..... Please circle what you want on the hotdog:    tomato sauce    mustard    cheese  
    

Name...............................................................................................................Room........ 

 
No.of hotdogs é..... Please circle what you want on the hotdog:    tomato sauce    mustard    cheese  

 

Name...............................................................................................................Room........ 

 
No.of hotdogs é..... Please circle what you want on the hotdog:    tomato sauce    mustard    cheese  

  

Amount enclosed $............................................é 

PLEASE NOTE:  
WE WILL NOT ACCEPT ANY HOTDOG ORDERS ON FRIDAY MORNING.   

ALL ORDERS MUST BE IN BY 9AM THURSDAY.  Thank you 




